
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUTH BETHANY POLICE DEPARTMENT 

 

 

Chief of Police Monthly Report for November 2022 

 

Officer Matt Wilson has completed an out of state training course that was funded with a 
law enforcement grant.  

During the month of November 2022, the South Bethany Police Department responded 
to: 

    

• 11 Complaints / Calls for police services 

• 3 Medical Assistance Calls  

• 1 Motor Vehicle Collision 

• 1 Suspicious Person 

• 4 Assist other Agencies 

• 1 Resident Check 

• 1 Other 
 

Traffic Report: 

• A total of 27 traffic tickets were issued: 
19 speeding, 8 others 

• 11 warnings were issued for minor traffic violations  

 

   

 


